
26/07/2020 

MRS Sara Gray 
27 Brighton ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
saragray11@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am against putting a mobile phone tower in a public park close to playgrounds, sports 
grounds, a school and a lagoon area that is under rehabilitation. It will take up valuable public 
space that is already well utilised. I live close by and have never had a problem with phone 
signal so not sure it is even necessary. 
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Subject: Online Submission


